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Greg Ash Details Major Impacts of Recent Stimulus

Package on Employee Benefits Plans

Spencer Fane attorney Greg Ash recently authored an article published by
Bloomberg Law highlighting the major impact the year-end COVID-19 stimulus
package has on employee benefits plans. Greg emphasized the importance that
employers adapt to this change.

“Like the SECURE and CARES Acts, the Consolidated Appropriations Act will require
employers to make some quick decisions and coordinate carefully with their benefit
plan vendors,” Greg wrote.

For the full article, please click here.
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